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To Whom it May Concern

My name is Matthew Child and I live at_.

Myself and my family and other local residents are very concerned regarding the potential detrimental effects
of a freight terminal located at Moorebank. Our concerns focus on the following:

e  Pollution concerns. Specifically noise, air & light pollution.

e  The impact the extra truck movement would have on our local roads. Especially being the extra traffic
congestion, damage to the roads and the danger these trucks pose while driving near a heavy
residential area.

e  The effect the site will have on Anzac creek and the Georges River and other parklands.

e  The effect the terminal will have on local schools and child minding centres

e A significant drop in our property prices.

As a local resident I cannot see any positive benefits of the project going ahead for the residents of South West
Sydney. The project needs to move to a more appropriate location.

Regards

Matthew Child






